Government College for Women-Hisar

Notice regarding use of Suggestion and Complaint Box 15.12.2023

Dear Students and Faculty

In our continuous effort to improve and enhance the college experience, College administration is pleased to announce the introduction of Suggestion Boxes and Complaint Boxes across the campus.

Suggestion Box: The Suggestion Box is designed to gather your valuable insights, ideas, and suggestions to enhance various aspects of college life. Whether it's academic programs; extracurricular activities, facilities, or any other aspect, we welcome your input to make positive changes.

Feel free to drop your written suggestions in the designated Suggestion Boxes located at strategic points across the campus. Your constructive feedback will contribute to our ongoing commitment to provide an enriching educational environment.

Complaint Box: In order to address concerns promptly and effectively, we have also installed Complaint Boxes around the campus. If you encounter any issues related to facilities, services, or any other matters that need attention, please use this channel to communicate your concerns.

Write down your complaints, seal them in an envelope (if preferred), and deposit them in the Complaint Boxes. Rest assured, your feedback will be treated with the utmost confidentiality, and our team will work diligently to resolve the issues raised.

We believe that open communication is essential for the continuous improvement of our college community. Your active participation in this feedback process will contribute to making our college a better place for everyone.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Best regards,

Principal GCW-Hisar